From: Brett Desroche [mailto:brettdesrochel6@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2023 1:02 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: Opposition to Gas station in Borden-Carleton

Hello,

I strongly oppose the building of a new gas station in Borden Carleton by D.P Murphy. The current three locally
owned gas stations are more than sufficient to supply the town and tourism in Borden.

Thank you,

Brett



